
	
 

 

  
 

Tuesday 12th January 2021  
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! J  
 
I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas.  I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you very much 
for all of the lovely cards and gifts.  
 
As you know, this year is a very important year for the children in Year 6 and we have a lot of hard work to 
do in order to prepare for the end of year assessments.  Due to the government Covid guide lines and 
school closures, we will be moving our learning online. Therefore, Year 6 will have a slightly different 
timetable for this term as the main focus of their learning will be English and Maths. They will continue to 
have their PE, RE and Science lessons alongside English and Maths, however, all other creative curriculum 
objectives that need to be covered this year will be covered in the following term.  
 
Our core text for the first half of the Spring Term is The Island.  We will also be looking at a range of different 
shorter texts to facilitate our writing sessions.  In RE, we will be learning about Buddhism, followed by a topic 
on Easter in the latter half of the term.  Science lessons will be focused around the theme of Evolution and 
Inheritance.   
 
Weekly Online learning will be uploaded and available every Monday. The daily tasks should last an 
average of three hours and will include a Maths, an English, and a humanities lesson. Daily reading is also 
part of your child’s work and they have a reading record to record when they are reading. We have high 
expectations for the standard of work in Year 6 and anticipate good results from the children. A 
recommended weekly online learning timetable is as follows:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Please ring the school office 
to make an appointment to speak with me.  
 
Kind regards,  
  
Miss Levesley and Ms Thomas 

  
  

  
  
 


